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Worcester Regional Retirement Board Meeting 

November 9, 2022 
 

 

The Board held a Zoom meeting on November 9, 2022 to review financials that needed approval.  

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Blanchette at 8:34 a.m. Present at the meeting were 

Chairman Blanchette, Mr. Donoghue, Ms. Lajoie, Mr. Durgin and Ms. Tuttle. Also present at the meeting 

were CEO Michael Sacco, Colleen Canty and Carol Rocco. 

 

MID-MONTH WARRANT: 

 Pension Vouchers:       $95,735.59 

  

MOTION: made by Mr. Durgin and seconded by Mr. Donoghue. All in favor. The motion carried by a roll 

call vote with Mr. Donoghue, yes; Ms. Lajoie, yes; Mr. Durgin, yes; Ms. Tuttle, yes; Chairman Blanchette, 

yes. 

 

The Chairman asked if there was any other business before the Board, and hearing none, the Chairman 
called for a motion to adjourn. 
 
MOTION: made by Mr. Durgin, seconded by Mr. Donoghue, non-debatable motion. All in favor. The 
motion carried by a roll call vote with Mr. Donoghue, yes; Ms. Lajoie, yes; Mr. Durgin, yes; Ms. Tuttle, 
yes; Chairman Blanchette, yes. Meeting adjourned at 8:37 a.m. 
   


